
 
 

 

 

Dear Red Rocks Community College School Age Child Care Families,                           
 

We are working diligently to provide answers for the many questions that families have.  

Currently Jefferson County School District is closed Monday, March 16th – Friday, March 

27, 2020.  

 

Our Spring Break services are cancelled. RRCC SACC plans to resume care once Jeffco 

schools are open for classes. 

 

All families will be credited for March 16th- 27th for contracted days. Monies will be 

applied towards April’s tuition.  

 

We join the district with the goal of protecting the safety, health and wellness of our 

students, staff, and families.  

 

Please check the https://www.rrcc.edu/school-age-childcare for updated information  

 

 

Warm regards 

Elizabeth C. Jackson 

Director/Administrator 

 

 

https://www.rrcc.edu/school-age-childcare

